
 
 

     Thursday, Sept. 15 from 5 – 6 pm 
 

We are so excited to be able to host 
this event in-person this year! 

 

The front doors will open at 5 and families are welcome to 
enter and make their way to their children’s classrooms. For 

safety reasons, outside classroom doors will be locked. 

Our PAC will be offering refreshments in the gym for all to 
enjoy. Please come, chat, and connect. 

At around 5:50, an announcement will call everyone to the 
gym during which time we will introduce the Jackson staff. 

We hope to see you there! 

 

 

We will be collecting food donations for the:   

 

 

If you can help, a drop-off box will be in the gym! 


